
September 1, 2015 
 
This is in response to your request asking our office to review the proposed changes to the 
Guidelines for Appraiser Certification and Training. We have reviewed the Guidelines and have 
no additional input, changes, or edit suggestions at this time. 
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance. We can 
be reached at assessor@placer.ca.gov or by calling (530) 889-4300. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sam Sherrod 
Supervising Appraiser 
Placer County Assessor's Office 
 
Ref. #2016-0124 
 
cc:  Kristen Spears 
     James Lambeth 
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